
City of North Canton
February 8, 2023

Cancellation of City PMRB Meeting

For Immediate Release:

The Applicant for North Canton Property Maintenance Review Board (PMRB) Case Number
PMRB-22-1 has withdrawn their application. As a result, the PMRB meeting previously
scheduled for February 8, 2023, at 7:00 PM has been cancelled due to lack of an agenda.




